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. Docket Nos.:

50-373/374

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555

JuL2 we2 eoP

Mr. Louis 0. DelGeorge
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690

Dear Mr. DelGeorge:
Subject:

Control of Heavy Loads - La Salle County Station, Units 1 & 2

Enclosed is a copy of a draft technical evaluation report for La Salle County
Station, Units 1 & 2, which was developed based on your response to Section
2.1 of the December 22, 1980 generic letter on "Control of Heavy Loads."

This draft report was prepared by the Idaho National Engineering Laboratory

under a technical assistance contract”to NRC.

After you have reviewed this

draft technical evaluation report, in approximately four weeks, we would
like to have a conference call to discuss and resolve open items listed.

If you desire any clarification, please contact A. Bournia at (301) 492-8196.

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page

Sincerely,

il —

A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing




La Salle

Mr. Louis 0. DelGeorge
’Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
P. 0. Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690

cc: Philip P. Steptoe, Esquire
Suite 4200

. One First Natfonal Plaza
Chicago, I11inois 60603

Dean Hansell, Esquire
Assistant Attorney General
188 West Randolph Street
Sufte 2315

Chicago, I11inois 60601

William G. Guldemond, Resident Inspector
LaSalle NPS, U.S.N.R.C.

P. 0. Box 224

Marseilles, I111nois 61364



